
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am concerned for the future of our manufacturing industry and in particular the future of our 
car manufacturing industry should the Productivity commission decide to shut down the auto 
industry. So many people's lifes and livelihood depend on this industry which over the years 
has sustained many families in employenet. The shut down is bad for the economy as for 
every $1 put into the auto industry, $31 is gnerated for the whole economy. The banking 
and mining industries with their high profits receive more support than the car industry ($900 
million and $700 respectively. I urge you to please consider your decision carefully as our 
future depends on it. 
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Kind Regards, 
Maria Votano  
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